
Holiday Meal Locator 

 

 

The Healthy Hunger – Free Kids Act of 2010 requires all School Food Authorities (SFAs) to 
inform families about the availability and location of free meals for students during time away 
from school over the holidays. 

While schools are closed for the winter holiday, families seeking food assistance for their 
children can contact The USDA National Hunger Hotline, operated by Hunger Free America.  

The hotline can be reached Monday through Friday between 7 a.m. to 10 p.m. ET. at 1-866-3-
HUNGRY (1-866-348-6479) (for English) or 1-877-8-HAMBRE (1-877-842-6273) (for Spanish). 

https://www.hungerfreeamerica.org/en-us/usda-national-hunger-hotline

